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.Dear Bill: 

Otl:c~ {)l tio~ Co.·,.,is• iQtler 

eo,...;. H.. K11bot 
CQO'.Iltr~tu..loftc.r 

July 3 , 1975 

You will be interested in this exchan-ge of oonespondonce 
between Senor Ruh: and myself. Naturally I would Ukc to 
qive him an afftrmattve tanswer and proceed to sot U.P a 
meetin9 with him in Mexico . Of course . this awaits word 
from you. As you reeaJl, we were hopeful that tha Secretary 
would be able to make an announcement on thts subject at 
our All Star Game In Mllwoukee on July 15tl\. 

With best wishes. 

Sincerely yours . 

The Honorable Wllltom 0 . ger 
Assistant Secretory of Inter-

American Affairs 
Department of State 
2201 C Street 
Washington, 0. C. 20520 

BWms 

P. S . l"m glad you ore 90lnq to be ""ith us at the All Star Game . 

P.S .. S. I have just heard from Jim Fitzpatrick that we sbould not 
eXpect an announcement by All Star Ume. 

Enclosures 

7J ttod:e!~lkt Pl~u 
( •I Well .$1$1 Slt'~) 

New Y01k.. N.Y. 10019 
f 212J s~uoo 


